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SPORTS WEEK 

What a week of sport we have had this week in    

glorious sunshine. We’ve had hockey and Dance    

delivered by UK Sports, Climbing Wall and Archery 

delivered by Venture Out, Hazel Grove United            

delivering football sessions, and Beatbox and 

Break Dancing by CreACTIVE. Not forgetting 

sports day on Tuesday which was fantastic. A big 

thank you to Miss Cartwright and Miss Greaves for                 

organising the week and to Mr Lloyd for all his 

hard work on Sports Day. I hope your child           

enjoyed the week. I’m sure they will sleep well this 

weekend!  

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



YEAR 2 AT QUARRY BANK MILL 

Our Year 2 children visited the Mill recently 

as part of their Incredible Industry history 

unit. The focus was on local history.  

 

The children went into the apprentice 

house to learn what being an apprentice 

was like. They learnt how the machines 

were powered by water and the dangers of 

working the looms during this period in 

history - and they also got dressed up! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



YEAR 4 AT THURSTASTON BEACH  

Our Year 4 children visited the Wirral as 

part of their Coastal Erosion geography 

unit last week. The children went on a 

scavenger hunt looking for pollution, 

designed coastal defences to limit     

erosion as well as creating 3D maps.   



ST ANNE’S HOSPICE SUMMER CELEBRATION 

Our school choir, who sang at the Town Hall recently with the St 

Anne’s Choir, contributed to raising £54,000 for the hospice.  

 

Thank you to all those who supported by buying tickets for the 

event and raffle tickets on the night. These funds will help equip 

a bedroom at the new hospice once it opens later this year.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ROUNDERS FINALS 

Well done to the rounders team who 

came a creditable third in the finals at 

HGHG on Thursday. In boiling          

conditions the children gave it           

everything. A special mention to           

Poppy who was chosen for the              

determination award.  



BASKETBALL SUCCESS  

Rio has finished a successful first 

year playing National League        

Basketball with Stockport Flacons, 

playing with and against boys a 

year older than him. He has been 

through a gruelling trial season 

with many stages and was selected 

for three different clubs. He has 

chosen Manchester Giants Under 

12 team which will compete in the 

Under 14 National League in the 

2025/2026 season. Rio has such a 

passion for basketball and has 

worked extremely hard. Two of his 

trials were during SATS week. Hard 

work really does pay off! Well done Rio. It’s great to see our 

pupils achieving outside as well as in school.  

 

AND FINALLY…CURRICULUM SHOWCASE 

We have curriculum showcases over the next couple of 

weeks and the timetable is here. All 3pm starts. Year 6’s 

showcase will be the production on Wednesday evening..  

 

Have a lovely      

weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

 

Here are some important dates for your diary for this half term: 

• Wednesday 16th July - Year 6 Production - 5.30pm  

• Monday 21st July – Summer Term Achievers Assembly  

• Monday 21st July - End of Year Reports  

• Friday 25th July - Year 6 Leavers Assembly - 9.15am 



Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 

www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 



 


